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Albania has closely followed developments in the situation in Gaza, around Gaza, and in Israel, that took place in May. We have continually welcomed all efforts geared to putting an end to the violence, and we have always considered that only the path of dialogue towards a political process can contribute to finding a solution. Albania reaffirms its strong attachment to the two-state solution, a functional state of Palestine, and a safe state of Israel, respecting all relevant resolutions of the United Nations Security Council and the General Assembly and agreements already reached between the parties.

Chairman,

Albania is not calling into question the procedure of the 5th Committee, whereby it does not review the mandates decided by other bodies, and whereby it allocates the necessary resources to enable their implementation. However, with respect to the proposed resolution, in full consistency with our position expressed in Geneva, Albania remains unconvinced by the mandate of the CoI, both from the point of view of its geographical coverage and also of its duration, as well as the level of the membership of the Commission. This lack of balance does not enable us to support the text and for this reason, Albania abstained
